
Primary 1-3 Class: 

Where have all my children gone?  It’s a question I have been pondering…. By Monday evening I had five children in 

the class! There have been quite a number of various bugs and germs floating around the Primary department this 

week. Fingers crossed for our performance….. 

         

We managed to try out our dances as the stage was being put up around us. We had eight children first thing on 

Monday morning! 

     

Bearing in mind our numbers, two understudies have been busy getting to grips with the parts! 

     

….And then there were seven! Going through our performance with a day to go!  

Finally – the big day arrives! We have a full house – and Mrs. Mackinnon breathes a sigh of relief! 

Advent Tree:  

We keep going with our tree. First it was the turn of Zoe and Robert – for Sunday and Monday. Logan has removed 

bag number twelve! Elsie has taken off bag thirteen! Phoenix treated himself to bag number fourteen! Cooper 

claimed bag fifteen, while Autumn has bag sixteen (for Saturday.) Hopefully we will all get two turns each! 



       

      

 

Shares: 

      

 

Sumdog! 

We have had plenty of tasks on Sumdog to keep us going! Brooke, Logan, Robert, Darcey, Zoe and Rowan are 

browsing Sumdog games – and the various tasks! 

It is great to see you all busy! 

 

Our share of the week is from Darcey, who 

brought in this rather interesting pink fluffy 

scrunchie!  

My little collection is growing! Over the years I 

have acquired these from Elsie and her 

family…. Aren’t they lovely? 

 



     

   

 

Snowflakes! 

With only a small class we made a variety of snowflakes to put on our window! Rowan and Brooke led some of the 

learning by demonstrating how to fold paper in different ways to make a snowflake! 

     

They did really well and had a delve in Santa’s tummy as a well-deserved reward! 

I will try and have more tasks up for next week. 

Those children who missed spellings this week 

through being poorly – we will have a bash on 

Tuesday and see how we get on…. 

….and of course we will update the spelling stickers 

next week too! 



     

It was fun giving snowflakes a try! 

     

      

We also made little snowflakes from lolly sticks and we have been busy threading wool to make lovely individual 

patterns! 

I think they are going to look beautiful once they are finished! 

Esme Brien from Secondary dropped by and supported this beautiful work! George and Darcey are concentrating 

hard – so is Zoe! 

The other children had a try at making 

snowflakes in different ways! 

We now have quite a selection on our 

window. 

These can stay up well into the New Year! 



     

     

A family affair- Autumn and Phoenix worked very well together! Logan and Robert had a bit of support from Autumn 

to get going…. Excellent finished pieces from Zoe and Elsie, George and Brooke; Autumn and Phoenix; Rowan and 

Darcey; Robert and Logan with Autumn! 

   

     



     

All I can say is Wow! What super work from all of you!  There’s always something you can do while the excitement 

builds for a performance! Our finished results are now hanging up – I love them! 

     

 

Have a great weekend everyone! 

 

 

 


